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Oregon should absolutely and unequivocally retain its current vote by mail system.  

There has not been widespread fraud, it allows us to collect results in a timely 

manner and allows every legal citizen the time to review their ballot and make 

informed choices.  Changing the system would only create bureaucracy and burden 

for voters.   


